
The Integrating Sustainability Across 
the Curriculum (ISAC) Academy is 

a cohort-based annual workshop that 
will help you revise existing course

curriculum or students centered
content to incorporate sustainability 

into a class or program.

No prior experience with sustainability 
or environmental issues in the 

classroom or in research is necessary. 
Faculty, staff, and adjuncts from all 

colleges and programs are 
encouraged to apply.

Sustainability education explores the 
intersections of social, economic, and 

ecological issues and challenges. It 
empowers students by helping them 

explore opportunities and solutions to 
the sustainability challenges they will 

face in their professional and civic lives. 
All disciplines can participate in 

sustainability education.

Supported by:
• Office of the Provost and Vice 

President of Academic Affairs
• Academic Programs and Curriculum 

Development
Faculty Application: 

https://forms.office.com/r/xcVHiKXKXw
Staff Application: 

https://forms.office.com/r/288qhgHxw8

Deadline to apply is March 1st, 2022

Accepted applicants will participate in a 2.5 
day academy on May 11th, 13th, & 25th

Participants will be compensated for 
participating in all scheduled dates and 

revising and implementing sustainability 
course content, activities, and 

experiences. Stipend granted upon 
completion.

Questions? 
Contact Jessica Marcolini at jpmarcolini@fgcu.edu or 

Brandon Hollingshead at bhollingshead@fgcu.edu
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